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15 March 2024 
 
Dear Parents & Carers,  
  
Comic Relief 
Today our community celebrated comic relief. In spite of the tough financial times that we are all in we have fundraised a 
great deal of money including £214 from hot chocolate sales alone. Each mentor group also donated their loose change 
and attached it to their mentor cards.  
 

 
 
Phone calls into school 
Please note that all phone calls both in and out of Oakmoor School are now being recorded for training and monitoring 
purposes 
 
Mobile Phone Policy 
A few weeks ago the DfE updated their guidance towards mobile phones in school. A good overview can be read here. As a 
result of this we will be updating our guidance that will come into force after Easter 
 
Dates for your diary  
Just a reminder of some key events coming up.   

Date Event 

Thursday 21 March Year 7 Parents Evening Classes N, O, P & Q 

Thursday 28 March End of Spring Term. School finishes at 2:45pm 

 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
Mr Nigel Wright 
Headteacher   

https://schoolsweek.co.uk/new-mobile-phones-in-schools-guidance-what-you-need-to-know/

